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Longtime physician to join health centers in Kingfield and Madison 
 

WATERVILLE -- Dr. Cameron Bopp will be returning to HealthReach Community Health Centers 

this month. He will work at Mt. Abram Regional Health Center in Kingfield three days a week 

with one day a week at Madison Area Health Center.  Dr. Bopp recently traveled extensively 

providing medical care through Doctors Without Borders, an international organization that 

offers urgent medical care to victims of war and disaster. In addition, he brings extensive 

experience in teaching and medical leadership in the U.S. and abroad. 

 

Dr. Bopp received an undergraduate degree at Dartmouth (NH) and medical degree at the 

University of Missouri. He subsequently completed a residency at Maine Dartmouth Family 

Practice in Augusta and additional training in medical ethics and tropical medicine. His areas of expertise include end of 

life care, medical ethics, and international medical care. 

 

"The key to effective health care is a strong primary care system, which is especially hard to provide in rural areas," says 

Dr. Bopp. "Working in a dozen countries has added nuance to this conviction, and has confirmed to me that this is a 

global problem. HealthReach continues to commendably provide rural health care, and I am glad to be back home in 

Maine and be part of this effort," he continued. 

 

Dr. Bopp will be joining more than 40 physicians, nurse practitioners, social workers, dentists, hygienists and physician 

assistants who provide medical, behavioral and oral healthcare to 28,000 Maine residents and travelers each year. 

 

HealthReach Community Health Centers is a system of eleven federally qualified health centers in Central and Western 

Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality healthcare to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for 

everyone, HealthReach accepts major insurances, Medicare and MaineCare. In addition, uninsured and underinsured 

patients have access to an Affordable Care Program and assistance with applications for other programs that help with 

health care and medication costs. A private, non-profit with a 41-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, 

grants and individual donations. 
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